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Hello from the TSS Group!  This month, our Update features an im-
portant study with children.   

Clinicians, educators, and researchers have long recognized that mal-
treated children are at risk for both academic and peer problems.  We 
are studying how violence exposure relates to children’s performance 
on neuropsychological tasks that are critical to their ability to learn 
and navigate social situations.  The Children’s Attention Re-
search (CAR) Project examines links between children’s exposure 
to violence, psychological distress, and neuropsychological perform-
ance (e.g., attention, memory).  We will use this research to identify 
conditions under which traumatized children can best succeed in 
school.  Parents and children (ages 9-12) are invited to participate in 
this 2-session study.  Parents receive $50 and children receive age-
appropriate toys.  Click here for a study flyer.   

Please consider posting a CAR flyer (available through links above 
or attached to this email) to help get the word out about this important 
study.  Thank you! 

CONFERENCE ATTENDEES 
(ABOVE) HEARD FROM DENVER-
AREA RESEARCHERS, INCLUDING 

DR.DANNY MCINTOSH WHO 
SPOKE ON TRAUMA AND COPING 

(BELOW).   
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Research-Sharing Event Leads to New Web Resource 

More than 120 people joined us for the TSS Group’s 3rd research-
sharing event in October.  With the support of our community partner, 
Victim Services Network, the event was generously funded by a grant 
from the University of Denver Public Good Fund.   

Thank you to speakers who donated their time: Steve Siegel (Victim 
Services Network), Gizane Indart (Denver Children’s Advocacy Cen-
ter), Anne DePrince and Ann Chu (TSS Group, University of Den-
ver), Jerry Yager (Denver Children’s Home), Heather Taussig 
(Kempe Center for Children), Stephen Shirk and Daniel McIntosh 
(Psychology Department, University of Denver).  Colleagues from the 
TSS Group, Colorado Social Research Associates, Arapahoe House, 
and University of Colorado-Colorado Springs shared research during 
an interactive and informative poster session.  

As a follow-up to the fall event, we will soon launch a new internet 
site designed to promote research-sharing with the community.  The 
site was designed based on input from conference attendees.  Look for 
information about this new site in the coming weeks. 

Thank you for making our 3rd research-sharing event a success!   

To remove your name from our mailing list, please click here. 
Questions or comments?  Call us at 303-871-7407 

Visit us at www.du.edu/~adeprinc/lab.html 

DEPRINCE RECEIVES 2005 
ISTSS PUBLIC ADVOCACY 

More Details 

As always, thank you for all that you do to address trauma and violence. 

TSS Group Director, Anne DePrince, received the 2005 Public Advo-
cacy Award from the International Society for Traumatic Stress Stud-
ies (ISTSS) for “outstanding and fundamental contributions to advanc-
ing the social understanding of trauma”.  DePrince received the award 
at the ISTSS Annual Meeting in Toronto, Canada in November.  
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